


 

 

We would also highlight that Table 2 incorrectly refers to the Environment Agency as 
the ‘Environmental Agency’.  
 
Annex 1 Water Management Proposals 
 
Regarding Item 3 in the table, we would highlight that the requirement to not change 
the existing hydraulic continuity should also be a consideration when designing 
piling.  
 
In respect of Items 3 & 4, the use of the term ‘hardstanding’ should be reconsidered 
or more clearly defined. It is not clear whether the term relates to inherently 
permeable or impermeable surfacing? Item 4 refers to “a hardstanding area” for 
storage of oils, fuels etc. which is to be bunded. We would expect this ‘hardstanding’ 
to be impermeable. However, the refuelling, maintenance and concrete batching 
sites are specifically described as being on “impermeable hardstanding with 
drainage treated appropriately”.  
 
Regarding Item 9, regular monitoring of groundwater quality will also be required in 
areas where proposed activities have the potential to adversely impact upon it. 
 
As above, the Environment Agency is incorrectly referred to as the ‘Environmental 
Agency’ in Annex 1.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

MR MARTIN BARRELL 
Sustainable Places - Planning Specialist 
 




